
MAGOTHY RIVER MIDDLE SCHOOL’S
PARENT WEEKLY UPDATE

MRMS SPOTLIGHT

Ms. Burkard's Class was recognized at the SPCA for 

their donation. They raised $148.00 from their dog 

bone fundraiser!

Dear Families,

Our kindness club created an interactive bulletin board 

to remind our MRMS students, faculty and staff that 

"YOU MATTER"! Please see the attached photo as 

well as the PowerPoint slides created by our School 

Counseling department.

A message from our Assistant Principals

Please remember safety is our number one concern 

and we need your assistance. Here are a few 

reminders regarding the bus lanes.

• Do not pull into the bus lanes to drop off a 

child in the morning before 9:30 am

• Do not pull into the bus lanes on 

Tuesday/Thursday afternoons before 5 pm

• Pickup for after-school activities is in the 

parking lot.

Yearbook

http://yearbooks.classic-

photo.com/MagothyRiverMiddle/home3/Bookstore.jsp

Polar Bear Plunge
Wow, our community and student body are amazing. I 

can't believe our Frozen Marlins have raised 

over 24,000 so far! Thank you so much for all that 

you do!

Just a quick reminder from our sponsors that 

all permission slips, waivers and funds raised are due 

Tuesday, January 21.

Sincerely,

Dr. Williams

Week of 1/20 – 1 /24

Mon – 1/20

No School

–

MLK Jr Birthday

Tues – 1/21

Homeroom:

A – Day
Marlin Block

Wed – 1/22

Homeroom:

B – Day

Study Hall

Thurs – 1/23

Homeroom:

A – Day

Circle

Fri – 1/24

Homeroom:

B – Day

Cultural Differences

http://yearbooks.classic-photo.com/MagothyRiverMiddle/home3/Bookstore.jsp















